TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE AUSTRALIAN GARDEN HISTORY SOCIETY – TASMANIA BRANCH
[bookmark: _GoBack]To protect members and deal with the Public Health issues arising from the spread of COVID-19 the Executive Committee of our AGHS Branch has decided that it would be prudent to postpone the AGHS Garden Party scheduled for next Sunday 22 March 2020. 
We are very sorry to have to postpone the Birthday Party and we know that many of you will be very disappointed. However we felt that the safety of our members was the prime consideration.
We hope that it may be possible to reschedule the event later in the year. You may leave your name on the registration list for the event or you may prefer to have your payment refunded. If you want a refund, you need to complete the form below and email it to Lynne Paul at tahara7@bigpond.com or post it to Lynne Paul, 47 Meander Valley Road, Deloraine TAS 7304. If you made a booking for several people, please include the names of all the people in your party and provide details of the bank account you used to make your payment.
Please stay safe and well,
Lynne Paul
Chair, AGHS TAS

TO tahara7@bigpond.com”
BIRTHDAY PARTY REFUND REQUEST
Please refund my payment for the AGHS Birthday Garden Party for the following reservations:
NAME/S OF MEMBERS:
…………………………………………………………………………..          ………………………………………………………………….
…………………………………………………………………………..          ………………………………………………………………….
NAME/S OF NON-MEMBERS:
…………………………………………………………………………..          ………………………………………………………………….
…………………………………………………………………………..          ………………………………………………………………….

PLEASE SEND REFUND TO:
BANK: ………………………………………………………………………………….        BSB: …………………………………………..
ACCOUNT NAME: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
ACCOUNT NUMBER: ……………………………………………………………………………..
